
 

Pioneer Bay Road and Drainage Upgrade 

April 2016 

Our next community workshop will be held at the Grantville Hall, Bass Highway on Wednesday, 
27 April 2016 from 6.00pm - 8.00pm. 

The purpose of this workshop is to present information that we have collected from the previous 
workshop and further build on this. We are asking those who have an interest in participating in 
the development of concept design options to come along and have further input. The focus of 
this workshop will be on the aspects of the design that relate to: 

- Traffic: traffic movements, traffic calming devices, priority and signage 

- Pedestrian: pedestrian movements and possible footpath locations 

- Landscaping: the look and feel for the estate and parking requirements of residents 

- Lighting: possible lighting locations and safety issues. 

 


